## GLOBAL INTERFAITH NETWORK SOCIETY

P.O. Box 33739 Station "D" Vancouver, B.C. CANADA V6J 4L6 Ph: (604) 732-6037

March 13th, 1989

Virginia D. Birdsall, Embrace Foundation, 16 West 22nd Street, New York, NY 10010

Dear Virginia,

Thank you for your letter of January 15th and your offer to assist with a meeting in New York. My trip has been delayed, as I am hoping to tie it in with a meeting on June 8th, in London where several interfaith organizations are gathering to discuss the parliament centenary. I will let you know when I am certain of my itinerary and in the very near future, I will be sending you a detailed prospectus which should answer most of your questions.

Also, if you happen to know the other man in Canada who you say is organizing for the 1993 centenary, please let me know his name and address so we can correspond. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Wayne Nelles,

President

WN/as